
 

Special Recognition and Deep Appreciation 
 
 
May 1, 2009.  Friday evening, May 1, under the guidance 
of their Spiritual Advisor, Deacon George Sayegh and 
Advisor, Earma Haddadin, St. Anne’s Young Adults 
(SAYA) of St. Anne’s Greek Melkite Catholic Church in 
North Hollywood, proudly presented Arabian Nights, an 
evening of Middle Eastern music and cuisine.  People 
enjoyed dancing to the live entertainment as well as 
watching the belly dancer during dinner. 
 
During this SAYA celebration, the Jordanian American Association took the opportunity to honor Earma 
Haddadin with a plaque in recognition of her inspiration, devotion and service to the organization and 
the Jordanian-American community.  She served as President of the organization in 2004 and served on 
the board for several years. Earma has the distinction of not only being the youngest to serve as President 
of the organization but was also the first female to be elected into this office. The organization benefited 
from her hard work and her accomplishments, most especially during her term as President.  
 

Congratulations Earma! 
 
 


